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Comments: Instead of increasing livestock grazing on public lands, the Forest Service should allow vacant

allotments to be permanently closed and should protect Wilderness, other public lands, and wildlife by limiting,

rather than increasing, inappropriate livestock grazing in National Forests.

If the Forest Service wishes to amend its directives, it should undertake a more comprehensive rulemaking

process that complies with the National Environmental Policy Act

 

 


